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August 8, 1980

In reply, please
refer to LAC-7081

DOCKET NO. 50-409

Mr. James G. Keppler
Regional Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Directorate of Regulatory Operations
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

GUBJECT: DAIRYLAND POWER COOPERATIVE
LA CROSSE BOILING WATER REACTOR (LACBWR)
PROVISIONAL OPERATING LICENSE NO. DPR-45
IE BULLETIN NO. 80-20 - FAILURES OF WESTINGHOUSE
TYPE W-2 SPRING RETUpN TO NEUTRON CONTROL SWITCHES

Reference: (1) NRC Letter, Keppler to Linder,
dated July 31, 1980.

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Your letter (Reference 1) requested that we determine whether
Westinghouse Type W-2 control switches with spring return to neutral
position are used in safety-related applications at our facility.

We have determined that Westinghouse Type W-2 control switches with
spring return to neutral position are not used in safety related
applications at our facility.

Also, as requested in Reference 1, the estimated manpower expended
in the conduct of the review and preparation of this report was
2.5 hours.

If there are any questions regarding this response, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

DAIRYLAND POWER. COOPERATIVE
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Frank Linder, General Manager
FL:WRN:af
-cc: Director, Division of Reactor Operations Inspection

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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